GHE Y HOUNDS

All events, teams and clubs take place during the school day unless otherwise noted.

Monday, November 4 - Day 3

Intermediate Dance Crew

Intermediate Boys and Girls Volleyball Practice

Robotics Club (Junior and Intermediate)

Int. Girls and Boys Volleyball @4:00 - Girls play first at John Brant

Tuesday, November 5 - Day 4
e Intermediate Boys and Girls Volleyball
e Junior Girls Volleyball Tryouts
e Knitting Club
e After School Taekwondo for those who signed up
Wednesday, November 6 - Day 5
e Junior Girls Volleyball Tryouts
Intermediate Intramurals
Junior Rubik’s Cube Club
Robotics Club (Junior and Intermediate)
Int. Girls and Boys Volleyball @4:00 - Boys play first at Stevensuville

Thursday, November 7 - Day 6
Stand Up

Intermediate Intramurals
After School Taekwondo for those who signed up
Knitting Club

Friday, November 8 - Day 7
e Picture Retakes



PARENTS - SHOWCASE YOUR STUDENT!

If your child has success outside of school, we would love to share
their passion and dedication with the school community. Perhaps they
are involved in gymnastics, football, taekwondo or soccer and have
done something great! Send us that information so we can share it in
this weekly family memo, feel free to include a photo if you would like
us to share that in our weekly memos.

FAMILY SUCCESS

“Congratulations to Asher Haider and Noor on achieving their red belt
in Taekwondo! That's quite an accomplishment, being just one step
away from a black belt. Super proud of them”.




PUMPKIN CARVING CONTEST

“Congratulations to Cloe T. for winning our school wide pumpkin
carving contest. The pumpkin was moved to Town Hall for the
M.Y.A.C. contest. Results of that contest will be in next week.

Cloe also carved GRD with a Greyhound image on the backside of her
pumpkin. She showed amazing creativity and skill. Way to go Cloe.
Good luck in the town wide contest!
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Coming Soon!

Looking for Volunteers

Book Fairs are a great way to bring on ‘Bookjoy’ and a love of reading in
our children, and we are excited to provide this opportunity again this year.

We are looking for volunteers who are available to help with book sales for
Garrison Road’s Book Fair. Sales take place all throughout the school day
and it would be greatly appreciated if you could sign up to volunteer for half
a day increments. We will also be open on November 14th after school
from 3-6 pm and will need volunteers during those hours as well.

Our Book Fair is taking place from November 14th to November 20th in the
library.

Please contact me at the email address below if you are interested in
helping out and let me know which day(s) and times you are available.

noreen.boyd@dsbn.org
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Thank you for your time and consideration. .
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Teacher-Librarian best ever!
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